COP1X.
Flopd's Register of Ibipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

21st September, 1931.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the case of the
motorship "CABO SAN AUGUSTIN", which vessel has been
building under your inspection, it is observed from
the Shipping Papers that ghe left your port on the
11th instant, and in the circumstances I cabled you
today as follows:-

“CABO SAN AUGUSTIN
ORLYP | - Forward First Entry Report”.

Awaiting the receipt of your report ,
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,

BILBAO.




